



WOLVEY PARISH COUNCIL MONDAY 18TH JANUARY 2016

Consultation on Rugby Borough Council's Preferred Options Local Plan document

Planning Officers from Rugby Borough Council will be giving a presentation at the Wolvey Parish Council meeting on Monday 18th January 2016 at 7.30pm in Wolvey Bowling Club as part of a consultation process on Rugby Borough Council's Local Plan for the period 2011-2031. The Preferred Option presents what Rugby Borough Council currently sees as the best fit for the future of Rugby. Officers are keen to discuss the Preferred Option and hear the views of parish councillors and local residents. Come along and find out what the implications are for Wolvey and the rural area.

For more information contact the Parish Clerk - Jackie Essex (contact details above)